
Dear Senator,

Please OPPOSE SB0018- Vaccination of minors in pharmacies.

I have trouble receiving quality pharmacy service in Southern Maryland. We do not currently
have a 24 hour pharmacy even!

Our pharmacists are over worked already- I cannot imagine how adding to their workload would
be beneficial for children's health.

Pharmacies are places that are not private, nor are they places that are as detail-oriented on a
scale that could accommodate more vaccinations- especially of minors.

My children have had reactions before at the pediatricians office. Thankfully there is a record of
history with their primary care doctor to continue with them as they age.

If health is really the goal, vaccinations in pharmacies is not a solution.

Sincerely,

Crystal Kijesky
11980 Provident Dr
LaPlata, MD 20646
301-392-0830
Scwacke1@hotmail.com


